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Abbotsford School

District

Greetings from Sherry Baker,

District Administrator

Creating a Culture of Success

In my past several newsletter articles I have
provided you a glimpse into progress on key
goals to which the District has committed
itselfin 2018-2019. From adding six class-
rooms to our facilities to expanding Dual
Language Immersion programming to our
elementary students, remaining static has not
been an option. It is true that over the past
couple of years many changes have been
made to build a culture of belonging, growth,
and sustainability, but nothing is more im-
portant than building a culture of success.

As with any vision, seeking to move an or-
ganization toward greater success, one must
always be prepared for the proverbial "one
step forward, two steps back" scenario.
Undoubtedly, a growing student population
has presented such challenges, but overall
we've met those challenges head on and con-
tinue to be proactive vs. reactive.

This spring the board approved moving our
instructional support staff to full time to bet-
ter accommodate our growing student popu-
lation, but also to provide more stability to
these much needed staffing positions. Addi-
tionally, we continue to expand our Dual
Language Immersion programming through
third grade in 2019-2020 with the final stage
of implementation to occur in 2020-2021. In
response to greater class sizes at first grade,
the board added an additional section to next

year's second grade. In short, next year the
elementary will have two grade levels at four
sections: 2nd grade and 3rd grade. As a dis-
trict we remain committed to a culture of
success within the midst of change. As al-
ways, we are mindful of our commitment to
the community to remain fiscally sound into
the future.

As we wrap up this school year we recognize
that change is inevitable. The staff has expe-
rienced a lot of change as well as we have
attempted to upgrade and modernize curricu-
lum, provide up-to-date technology and in-
structional resources, make available rele-
vant and timely professional development,
and create greater flexibility within the con-
text of staff benefits. Our federal and state
governments continue to make mandates of
us that on the surface detract from what our
true mission is, "to educate and prepare our
children for an ever-changing tomorrow."
Our resolve remains firm as we continue to
forge into this future of continual change.

In the meantime, summer is peeking at us
from around the corner. Some students will
leave on June 7th and not look back while
many others will return only a couple of
days later to start summer school, Regard-
less, we will finish the 2018-2019 school
year strong while keeping our eyes on what
comes next.

Have a great summer everyone!

New for 2019-2020 School Year

New 2019-2020 School Year— Online Registration for New and Returning Students!
You must Activate your Family Access Account.

Family Access and Registration Assistance
Where:
When:

Abbotsford High School — Computer Lab
Tuesday, August 6™ - 8:00 am — 12:00 pm
Thursday, August 8" - 1:00 pm — 5:00 pm

If you have any questions call any of the School District Phone Numbers.

From the Guidance Councilor’s Desk

School Counseling Summer Hours
Friday, June 14 8-12

Monday, July 29  8-12

Monday, August 19 7:30-3:30
Tuesday, August 20 7:30-3:30
Monday, August 26 7:30-3:30
Tuesday, August 27 7:30-3:30
Wednesday, August 28 7:30-3:30




Greetings from the Elementary Principal

The 2018-19 school year has flown by.
The students have shown much growth
and have taken part in many learning
activities. In late May and early June,
the students will be taking part in
Olympic events, graduations, many
outdoor field experiences, the PTO
Carnival, and award assemblies.

There will be some changes to our
school next year. Four Year Old Kin-
dergarten will now be 5 days a week.
Each grade from Kindergarten through
3™ will have a section that will be Dual
Language. With enrollment continuing
to grow, the elementary will have four
sections of Grade 2 and Grade 3.

With the ending of the school year, we
turn our attention to summer school.
Summer school runs from June 12
through June 28™ and August 5"
through 9™. If you wish to have your
child enroll, please stop by the elemen-
tary or middle/high school office for
registration forms. We will also have
open swimming in July from 9:00-
11:30 am. Please be on the lookout for
exact dates. There will be open gyms
for students entering 7™ through 12"
grades and other evening courses.

MS Mathletes

Please have your child check out op-
portunities before the school year ends
or contact the office. Summer school
can be very beneficial to your child
academically and can also help them
stay active throughout the summer.

Prairie Fire Theatre will be coming to
Abbotsford again this summer the week
of June 10-14. This year’s play is
“Sleeping Beauty.” All activities will
take place in the high school commons,
Elementary Art and Music Rooms, and
North Gym. If you would like your
child to take part, please sign up
through our summer school program.
Rehearsals will run from 1:00-5:30 on
Monday through Thursday. On Friday,
dress rehearsal will be at 2:00. The
performance will begin at 6:00 on Fri-
day. Even if you don’t have a child in
the play, come out and watch the show.
There is no charge.

If you wish to enroll a student to our
school, or know of somebody who
does, please contact us for enrollment

. forms. The elementary building will

have office personnel available for two
weeks after school is out in June and
again in August. The district office

will be open throughout the summer,
and you can pick up forms there as
well.

Information will be coming home re-
garding the “Open House”, which will
be on August 28", On this night, there
will be an orientation for students and
parents in 4-Year Kindergarten and
Kindergarten at 5:00. The first day of
school will be September 3™. Please be
on the lookout for registration and
school information coming in early to
mid-August.

Please take time to continue reading
and working with your children
throughout the summer. Students will
forget much of the material if not re-
viewing over a span of 2-3 months.
The more time you spend reading and
reviewing with your child, the easier
learning will be for them.

Have a safe and enjoyable summer.
Please read and review school work
with your child throughout the summer.

Gary Gunderson

at the meet:

8™ grade- Madison Bloch, Jacob
Hirsch, Tamika Heck, Samantha Mire-
les-Melgarejo, and Jaydon Rothen-
berger

7™ grade-Blake Bargender, Ashton
Hammel, Evan Reis, Tyler Priekschat,
Jack Schindler, and Sydney Falteisek

6" grade- Margo Pogodzinski

The teams were named by the Ab-
botsford School colors. Competing on
the Red team were Madison, Jacob,
Blake and Ashton. Competing on the
Black team wereTamika, Samantha,
Evan and Margo. Competing on the
White team were Jaydon, Tyler, and

Jack and Sydney.

of calculators on timed tests in the areas of
‘Fractions, Decimals, Percents’, ‘Algebra’,
‘Geometry’, and ‘Problem Solving’. Stu-
dents also competed in teams of four on
team events, which allowed the use of cal-
culators. The following students competed

On Friday, April 26®, twelve middle
school students from the Abbotsford
School District went to Pittsville to
compete at a Junior High Math
League competition. Students com-
peted individually, without the use
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Greetings from the Middle/High School Principal

ing our building. We were recognized
as a Wisconsin Title I School of Recog-
nition for the 14th consecutive year in
the category of “Beating the Odds.”
What an accomplishment! Students
have represented Abbotsford well in
Math League competitions, students
have continued to close the gap or ex-
ceed benchmarks on their MAP tests,
ACT Aspire scores measured up, and
we took the Forward Exam for the
fourth year. Our sports teams, music
performances, and clubs have had a
tremendous year representing Ab-
botsford. Thank you to all of the stu-
dents and staff for making our building
such a positive place.

release. Students, have a safe and en-
joyable remaining days.

Spring Newsletter - Ryan Bargender

Spring is certainly here with summer
around the corner. Where has the year
gone? As I reflect on another year at
Abbotsford Middle/Senior High, I feel
blessed to work with such great stu-
dents, staff, parents, and community
members. Our students have done
some great things throughout the
course of the year. Each time I go to an
event, I am amazed at the talent that
walks through our hallways.

Over the summer there are many things
planned at Abbotsford Middle/Senior
High. Summer School begins Wednes-
day, June 12th and runs through June
28th. There is also a second session of
Summer School, August 5-9.

Again, I cannot express how proud I
am of each and every one of our stu-
dents. I feel honored because I have
the privilege of working with the stu-
dents and staff of Abbotsford each day.
It is always a great day to be a Falcon!
Over the summer please be safe, repre-
sent Abbotsford Middle/Senior High
well, and look forward to the start of
another amazing year!

Abbotsford seniors graduated on Satur-
day, May 18th in front of a crowd full
of smiles, some tears, and most im-
portantly proud family members and
friends. From all of us in the School
District of Abbotsford, I congratulate
all of the seniors and feel blessed to
have worked with such amazing stu-
dents. Good luck on the journey ahead
and remember to always be visionaries,
hard workers, and keep us updated on
the truly amazing things you will do.
Congratulations!

Looking forward to the remaining few
days before summer vacation, we need
to be aware of expectations of dress,
behavior, and attendance. If there are
any questions about expectations,
please refer to the student handbook.
Also, the high school finals testing
schedule will be Wednesday, June 5th
for periods 1-4 and Thursday, June 6th
for periods 6-9. Our final day of school
will be Friday, June 7th with an early

Don’t forget to “Like” us on Facebook
- www.facebook.com/abbyfalcons

Ryan Bargender
Principal

Abbotsford Middle/Senior High
All of our students have done an amaz-

ing job moving us forward and enhanc-

MS Mathletes... continued

students attended the mathletes study
sessions with Mrs. Kolar starting in
February, during FIT, two days a week,
to improve their mathematical
knowledge and skills. It is a real tribute
to these students’ dedication to be will-
ing to put in the extra time and effort to
be challenged mathematically. In addi-
tion to the students that competed,
these consisted of:

CALCULATOR CADDY-M

8" grade- Adriana Fuentes, Cortney
Kittl, Kelsey Rueden, and Citlali Astrid
Ochoa

i grade- Evan Schunk and Warren
Flink

MS Mathletes Competitors 6" grade- Sophie Kulesa, Chloe

Cihlar, Jacquelyn Soto Acosta, Daniel

In individual competition, Blake
Bargender finished 7th and Ashton
Hammel finished 15th out of 140 com-
petitors, and earned a medal and certifi-
cate. In team competition, the Red team

placed 5th, the Black team placed 18th
and the White team placed 24th, out of
35 teams. Top four teams earned a
plaque.

In addition, numerous middle school

Davila, Andrew Hirsch, Halie Van
Luven, and Kara Larson

Great Job, middle school mathletes!
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Bittner named Abbotsford Lions Club Student of the Quarter

Abbotsford High School senior Megan
Bittner has been named the Abbotsford
Lions Club Student of the Quarter for
the third quarter of the 2018-19 school
year.

Bittner carries a rigorous class schedule
that includes UW-English, Physics,
Calculus, Personal Finance, Intro to
Animal Science, Spanish IV, Band, and
Choir. She has participated in many co-
curricular activities, including Spanish
Club (Treasurer), National Honor Soci-
ety (Vice-President), FBLA, FFA,

Spanish Parent Outreach

FCCLA, Forensics, Senior Class
(Secretary) Jazz Band, Show Choir,
and One-Act Play. She is a member of
the volleyball, basketball, and softball
teams.

EL Learning Services Coordinator,
Amber Kraus, highly recommended her
for the Student-of-the-Quarter award.
“Megan is a self-directed student who
will work on a task to completion. As
an independent Spanish student, she
has experience with tasks that are be-
yond her skill level, but she has never
allowed that to infimidate her; she
knows how to ask for help when neces-
sary and is not afraid to try new
things,” Kraus stated. “Her transcript
is filled with as many college prepara-
tory and college credit courses as she
could fit into her schedule; Megan’s
positive attitude and drive to succeed
make her one of the stars of her class.”

Bittner’s volunteerism attests to her
belief in community service. She has
been actively involved by assisting at
the Abbotsford Lion’s brunches, Red
Cross blood drives, bell ringing for the
Salvation Army, Jump Rope for Heart,
caroling at nursing homes, and commu-
nity cleanup days.

When asked to identify an outstanding
feature of the community, Bittner ap-
plauded numerous positive attributes of
the Abbotsford community and school .

“The most ouistanding feature though
is Abbotsford school’s outreach for
mental health awareness. At least once
a week, we do an activity where we
work on our own mental health and, as
a school, we help others feel better
about themselves. The support of peers
and the staff is inexplicable.”

When asked to define a major world
problem, Megan responded, “I would
choose to confront the problem of glob-
al warming. Every time someone
throws a plastic bottle into the garbage
instead of recycling it, the atmosphere
changes. Moose and elk are coming
into Wisconsin looking for safe haven.
Every time an organism in any ecosys-
tem has to migrate, we are losing a cru-
cial part of that particular ecosystem.
If our oceans, lakes, valleys, moun-
tains, and grasslands could become
clean and nonhazardous, we could have
a greater view on earth as a whole.”

Bittner works part-time at the Ab-
botsford County Market and is a life-
guard at the Abbotsford School pool.
After graduation, she plans to attend
either UW-Eau Claire or UW-Stevens
Point, majoring in actuarial science
with a minor in Spanish.

Megan is the daughter of James and
Sarah Bittner, Abbotsford.

Abbotsford School District parents
attended Spanish parent outreach clas-
ses every Tuesday night in the month
of March. Parents learned about how
they can be involved in their children’s
education today and help them prepare
for post-secondary education in the
future. The curriculum, “El grito de la
prosperidad”, was purchased with grant
monies received by the school district.
Eight bilingual school employees, as
well as a bilingual admissions counse-
lor from University of Wisconsin-Eau
Claire, presented the curriculum to the
parents.

“We (the bilingual educators) are so
proud of the parents for making the

commitment to come
for the sessions, and
realizing that language
does not need to be a
barrier to help their
children achieve their
educational dreams”,
said Laura Garcia. :
If you would like more !
information about at- |
tending the Spanish F
parent outreach classes L
for the next school
year, please contact
Theresa Reynoso,
School Counselor.
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From the Desk of Dr. Georgia Kraus - District Accountability Coordinator

er walks, games, running, dance, cles/PMC4610292/

You Can Make a Difference

PlaYa Read,
Talk :_:]_Izﬂwww'wnsenleam‘“f!-com/wp_

tent/uploads/2016/07/10MostEffective
Tips.pdf

team sports, and swimming to
name just a few. 3.Vocabulary: Vocabulary is a
strong indicator of student suc-
cess. Caregivers can help expand
the vocabulary of children by
asking questions, varying their
vocabulary, and in general of-

You can help students learn! As we

head into summer I wanted to share tips
on how you can help students continue
to grow and learn. Many of these are
common sense and are applicable to all
of us.
l.Movement: We see advertise-
ments by professional sports advo-
cating for children to be more ac-
tive. Not only is this movement,
and play good for physical devel-
opment. The gross motor move-
ment also helps support the good
chemicals for thinking, focus,
learning, and memory. It is sug-
gested that students need 30-60
minutes per day of exercise. This
exercise can take the form of pow-

4K Farm Visit

2.Reading: Reading is a simple and
important way for people to ex-
pand their vocabularies. Reading
can take many forms including
narratives, newspapers, magazines,
comics, and non-fiction. Over the
summer student, reading levels
tend to drop. To keep up and even
build reading levels and vocabu-
lary have students read or read
with them. Helping students find
reading material they are interested
in can help them to read at a higher
level.

https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pme/arti

fered the students a rich language
experience. Helping to build a
vocabulary can be done in any
language. If you speak English,
Spanish, or another language you
are using words and expanding
vocabulary.

http://www.ascd.org/publications/boo
ks/113040/chapters/What-Does-the-
Research-Say-About-
Vocabulary%C2%A2.aspx

Play - Read - Talk

In April, we visited the Ruesch Family
farm. Farmer Dave and his daughter
Calley toured our class through all the
barns, milking parlor, and their brand
new free stall barn. They have a
“robot” named Wilbur, in the free stall
barn that pushed the feed up to the
cows. This encourages the cows to eat
more throughout the day, which in-
creases milk production. The 4K chil-
dren enjoyed the tour, Wilbur, and an
ice cream sandwich! Thanks Dave and




Abbotsford Booster Club Golf Fundraiser

On Saturday, June 15th, the Abbotsford Booster Club will be sponsoring its annual Booster Club Golf Fundrais-
er. The tournament will be held at Meadowview Golf Course in Owen, WI with a 10:00 AM shotgun start.

The Booster Club is working on this year’s event and is again asking for your help in any way possible. If your
business is able to donate in any way towards this event, it would be greatly appreciated. In the past, businesses
have donated in the following manner:

e Sponsored a specific hole- cost of this is $100
e Donated prizes to be raffled off}

e Donated prizes to winning teams, best score, etc.;

Donated money to help cover costs (prizes, golf course fees, meal, etc.)
If you choose to donate an item that can be mailed (checks payable to Abbotsford Booster Club), please mail it to:

Abbotsford Booster Club
C/O Matt Cihlar

307 N. 4th Ave.
Abbotsford, WI 54405

Other merchandise can be brought directly to the high school office. However, we realize how valuable your busi-
ness time is and committee members will be very happy to pick up donations. Please call Matt Cihlar (work: 715-
223-2386, cell: 920-905-1979) if you would like me or a member of the booster club to stop by your place of busi-
ness.

_ Also, please feel free to enter the fundraiser as a business. Create your own foursome. Someone from the booster
club can get you a sign-up sheet or they can be found on the Abbotsford School District website
(www.abbotsford.k12.wi.us).

Thank you for helping to make the 2019 Abbotsford Booster Club Golf Fundraiser a success.

Sincerely,

Abbotsford Booster Club

e e R I N s e
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Rocha named Abbotsford Lions Club Student of the Quarter

Abbotsford High School senior Juan-
manuel Rocha has been named the Ab-
botsford Lions Club Student of the
Quarter for the fourth quarter of the
2018-19 school year.

Rocha carries a rigorous class schedule
that includes Written Communications
(NTC), Trigonometry (NTC), Personal
Finance, Chemistry, Social Problems &
Issues, Employability Skills, Youth
Apprenticeship, and Band. He has par-
ticipated in many co-curricular activi-
ties, including National Honor Society,

Student Senate (for four years), FBLA,
FFA, Spanish Club, Forensics, Class of
2019 (President for three years), Jazz
Band, Marawood Leadership Confer-
ence and the Festival of Nations.

Former work supervisor, Amy English,
highly recommended him for the Stu-
dent-of-the-Quarter award.
“Juanmanuel is an example of a good

~ citizen who is committed to his aca-
.+« demics as well as growing in his pro-

fessional life. He takes the initiative to
help others and answer questions, in

: . one case, resulting in a promotion to a
' CSR position requiring responsibility

and independence,” English stated.
“He is a well-rounded student involved
in many areas as a leader and is an ex-
cellent candidate for this award.”

Rocha’s volunteerism attests to his
belief in community service. He has
been actively involved by assisting at
the Abbotsford Lion’s brunches, Red
Cross blood drives, bell ringing for the
Salvation Army, Abbotsford Christmas
Parade, and FFA Dairy Breakfasts.

When asked to identify an outstanding
feature of the community, Rocha ap-
plauded the “well-knit” Abbotsford
community for coming together in
times of need. “When the Abbotsford
movie theatre burned down, the whole
community stepped up and helped the
families impacted, providing comfort

Crystal Cave 5th Grade Field Trip

and compassion through the following
weeks. I am honored to live in a com-
munity where everyone helps one an-
other.”

When asked to define a major world
problem, Juanmanuel responded, “I
would choose to confront the problem
of poverty. My parents tell me stories
of how, when they went to school, they
never had pencils or erasers. They
would learn basic math with the abun-
dant amount of rocks found near their
school. If they ever did have school
supplies, there would only be one of
each and their whole class would share
one pencil or one eraser. It amazes me
how many people take little things for
granted. I am beyond thankful for my
parents; they have taught me how to
look at things from different perspec-
tives. I wish one day that poverty
would end and everyone would have
pencils, erasers, water, and basic essen-
tials.”

Rocha works part-time as a Customer
Service Representative at the Ab-
botsford County Market and a Member
Service Representative at the Taylor
Credit Union in Abbotsford. After
graduation, he plans to get an associate
degree as a Medical Assistant, hoping
to advance within the medical field.

Juanmanuel is the son of Javier and
Irene Rocha, Abbotsford.

Thanks to

tion Foundation), the 5th grade class
enjoyed an adventurous trip to Crystal
Cave. When they arrived, each group
was sent a different direction, along
with a tour guide, to rotate through
three different activities

One group headed to the cave. They

were taken on an amazing tour. They

The 5th grade class is very grateful to the

traveled below the ground seven stories AEF for funding this amazing field trip.

and ventured through many passage-
ways, as they learned fascinating facts
about the history and geology of Crys-
tal Cave.

Another group panned for gems. Each
student received a bag which appeared

to consist of sand. But as students soon
discovered, a variety of gems appeared.

(The looks on their faces was price-
less). Everyone ended up with a beau-

tiful bag of gems, along with a laminat-

ed gem identification key.

The final group spent time browsing
the gift shop for “rock bottom™ deals.
Some of the popular items purchased
were gem necklaces, rock candy, and
“real” gold.

The knowledge gained, as well as the fond
memories, will last a lifetime.

Submitted by: The 5th Grade Teachers.
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[ EAVE A LASTING LEGACY:
LIFETIME ENGRAVED WALL TILES

Cur Children, Cur Future—The Abbotsford School District

T E B OEE E R s OEOE OE R R O [ ]
i _E (B E B S NN S E N NN NN ..
. We invite you to take part in a unique opportunity to have a tile permanently placed in the new o
o1 commons area being constructed as part of the building project to replace the elementary school u
S and remodel areas of the middle/senior high. These 6" x 12" or 12” x 12" tiles will make a ..
b - wonderful, lasting gift to honor, dedicate and commemorate: l'.
- . L o : ]
¢ Alumni, families and friends of the
u | Abbotsford School District .-‘
| ]
-. ¢ Significant School Achievements
.. (i.e., State Championships, Undefeated Seasons) . |
l. ¢ School Clubs and Organizations I.
. i ¢ Civic Organizations and Businesses
. o
o m_ 8 * o E ] s EEN

. [ B W N F | N

Sales are on a first-come basis, limited by available space.

Pricing for FAMILY & STUDENT SPONSORED ORGANIZATIONS (i.e., FBLA, FFA, etc.)
$75 donation = 6” x 12" tile with up to two engraved lines (32 characters-max 16/line)

$125 donation = 12" x 12" tile with up to two engraved lines (32 characters-max 16/line)
$150 donation = 12" x 12” tile with three engraved lines (48 characters-max 16/line)
$175 donation = 12” x 12" tile with four engraved lines (54 characters-max 16/line)

(i.e., Lions, Booster Club, FFA Alumni, etc.}

$300 donation = 12" x 127 tile with up to four engraved lines .

Pricing for BUSINESSES OR CIVIC ORGANIZATIONS
Business logo or organization emblem would be an additional $75.

~N
( Proceeds from your TAX-DEDUCTIBLE tile donation will go to the
ABBOTSFORD EDUCATION FOUNDATION.

The ABBOTSFORD EDUCATION FOUNDATION is a non-profit organization.

The Foundation’s Goal is: to improve our school and community
by obtaining funding outside the normal district budget.

** Funds will be used at the Board’s discretion to supplement the building project.

R o
T e T e ey e e e e e e S T N VOV e G R e e e e S
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= ABBOTSFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT
LIFETIME ENGRAVED W ALL TILES

Please complete the followin}g information for each gift ordered.
Attach extra pages if necessary.

$75.00 DONATION
Each 6” x 12” tile can have up to two lines of text, with up to 16 characters per line center justify.
Quantity Gift of Falcon Emblem ($10 — optional) Total
$75.00
$125.00 DONATION
Each 12” x 12” tile can have up to two lines of text, with up to 16 characters per line center justify.
Quantity Gift of Falcon Emblem ($10 — optional) Total
§125.00
$150.00 DONATION
Each 12” x 12” tile can have up to three lines of text, with up to 16 characters per line center justify.
Quantity Gift of Falcon Emblem ($10 — optional) Total
$150.00
$175.00 DONATION
Each 12” x 12” tile can have up to four lines of text, with up to 16 characters per line center justify.
Quantity Gift of Falcon Emblem ($10 — optional) Total
$175.00




| = ABBOTSFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT
| LIFETIME ENGRAVED W ALL TILES

BUSINESS OR C1viC ORGANIZATION DONATION

Each 12” x 12” tile can have up to four lines of text, with up to 16 characters per line center justify.
Quantity Gift of Logo/Emblem ($75 — optional) Total
$300.00

PAYMENT METHOD

Please include payment with order. Make checks payable to Abbotsford Education Foundation, A
reminder that your donation is tax deductible.

PURCHASED BY

Name Daytime Phone ( )
Address Evening Phone ( )
City Fax Number  ( )
State Zip Code E-mail

MAIL OR DELIVER THIS FORM TO

School District of Abbotsford Phone: (715) 223-6715
Attn: District Office/Tile Project Fax: (715) 223-4239
307 N Fourth St

PO Box 70

Abbotsford, WI 54405

TEETY
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SCHOOL DISTRICT OF ABBOTSFORD

WELLNESS CENTER

ABBOTSFORD FALCONS

Abbotsford Wellness Center Fees

Individual Annual $50
Senior Citizen-Individual & Spouse Annual $75

*Senior citizen rates apply at age 60

Annual fee applies from the date of submittal for one calendar year.
A one-month, $10.00 trial fee is available. The fee can be applied to an annual membership.

Non-resident memberships are available. Contact the District Office at 715-223-6715 for non-resident
membership fees.

Members are allowed to bring one guest. All guests must register and sign appropriate waivers and
agreements. Guests will be charged a daily fee of $5.00.

Abbotsford Wellness Center Hours

DAILY from 5:00 a.m. — 10:00 p.m.

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF ABBOTSFORD
510 W HEMLOCK STREET
ABBOTSFORD, WI 54405

Phone: 715-223-6715 N
Fax: 715-223-4239 WELLNESS
Email: sespino@abbotsford.k12.wl.us — Selenia Espino CENTER
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2019 Prom Court

Abbotsford Post Prom

Junior Prom Court

Back Row: Zavion Pierce, Maria Escobar,
Dalton Feddick, Maggie Seefluth, Zavion Patel,
Cheyanne Bowers, Blake Draper, Emily Espino,
Karl Verstynyn, and Ciomara Tomas.

Front Row: Chase Sperl, Jaylyn Friedenfels,
King Luke Carlson, Queen Isabelle Krebs, Jay-
den Falteisek, Reiley Schreiber.

Photo Credit Jenna Jakel

On Saturday, April 13", 2019, the Ab-
botsford Junior class sponsored Post
Prom 2019. Knowing that our youth
are safe, and seeing their smiles makes
it all worthwhile. Due to the generosity
of students, parents, businesses, and
community members, it was very suc-
cessful again this year!

As concerned parents and citizens of
the community, we offered approxi-
mately 121 high school students the
option of an alcohol-free post-prom
party. The students experimented with
impairment simulation goggles as a
learning opportunity. They had the
option of various games, photo booth,
pizza and refreshments, and all students
received some fantastic prizes.

We could not have done it without the
support of the entire community. It
amazes us how a small community can
be so supportive. We would like to
thank the below businesses who donat-
ed money, food, supplies, discounts,
postage, and gifts to support the event.
A huge thank you for your continued
support. We also want to thank the
parents for the amount of time that was
volunteered to help this great cause.

Thank you for helping to make the
2019 Junior Prom a safe and enjoyable
evening for everyone! We hope you all
continue to support this next year, so
we can keep this tradition going.

Jackie Schreiber, Post Prom Coordina-
tor

DONATIONS

Abbotsford Lions Club

Diverse Sales and Service

Mc Donald's

Abby Appliance

East Side Hair and Salon

Medford Motors

Abby Bank

Engel Chiropractic

Medo's

Abby Booster Club

El Nortino's

Meyer Manufacturing

Abby County Market

Feldbruegge Ins

Mr. & Mrs. Delmer Vesely

Abbyland First City Dental Nasonville
Abby PTO Forward Financial Nestle
AEVANTEEE Lot Hardee's Pizza Hut
Bank
All Metal Stamping Hawkeye Dairy Rays Market
Aspirus Clinic Health View Eye Care | Reis & Reis/Carlson Highland
Back to Bliss Hein Fish Farm Rodeway Inn
Bobs Dairy Heindl, Renee Rogers Cinema Theatres
Bowl Winkles Jakel PImg Royal Credit Union
Braun Livestock IP Togs Ruesch, Becky
Broadway Theatre Keech, Krista & Dave Subway
Burnett Transit Kelly Supply Tangle's End
Colby Metal Klinner Ins Tayler Credit Union
CRC Lumber Kramer Schiferl The Coffee Coop
Creative Automation Kwik Trip TP Printing
Cut's Plus Kurt Kalepp Excavating Weather Shield Lite

Dashir Management
Services, Inc

La Tropicana

Welcome Dairy

Designer Advertising

Marshfield Clinic

Wheeler's Chevrolet

Maurina Schilling Funeral

WKEB/WIGM Radio
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Family Access on Skyward

Through Family Access you will be able to check your child’s grades, attendance, discipline referrals, lunch account infor-
mation and general family information. Each family will have their own unique log in and password to access the system.
Once in the system, you will only see and have access to your child(ren)’s information.

How do I get Family Access? You can contact either the elementary school or the middle/high school for your log in and
password. Once you receive this information, you can follow the instructions below.

From the internet you will need to access the School District of Abbotsford’s web site. You will do this by entering
www.abbotsford.k12.wi.us in the address area. For future access made easier, bookmark this site. To View Skyward Family
Access Portal, hover over Community along the top navigation tab, then click on the 3rd button down — Family Access.

After clicking on Family Access you will go the
screen below. At this screen you will type in your
personal log in and password as listed below.

HOME DISTRICT SCHOOLS ACTIMITIES COMMUNITY CONTACT INFORMATION

Boocter Chli

-
Gy i et SKYwaRD

3] Commuunity Ediscation

Fitness Center

School District of Abbotsford

Login ID. L___ N aesain 7

Password \

Signin

Y
in the North Gym
Fargotyour LoginPassword?

0411050018

LoginArea Famtly/3tudenc Access @

Log In:

Password:

if password is blank, please use the password you’ve created.
If this doesn’t work, contact the office and we will generate a new password for you.

From this screen you can check out the school calendar, look at your student’s general information, look at the grade book,

check current attendance, look at your child’s schedule, check for any discipline matters, look at your lunch account balance/
information, or other information about your child. You also have the ability to create a new password, which may be easier
for you to remember, and change your e-mail address. This can be found under My Account on the top right side of the
screen.

ard.iscorp.com/zcripts/vesiza.dily Vi

Guardian Name

You can select an

o Family Access individual student or =
SKTWARD AllStudents ~ see all at one time

vou nessagsa | Yousns hidng messages | £ v |
= zirkis g 5 L0
Femes Nor ware found.
Calendar

FamactUs | Emalt History | Exit

283 SelsctLanguage | v

B9 Upcoming Events Calendar

Mon Jun 12, 2017

15t Day of School
Gradeboak Anvotaford Summer Schoal

Attendance
Student Info
Food Service
Schedule

Discipline

Fee
Kanagement
Activities
Homeroom

Academic
History

Parttolin
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The first time you enter into Family Access, we ask you to check the student information section to make sure that your ad-
dress, phone number, contact people and all other information is current and correct. If this information is not correct, please
contact your child’s school office as soon as possible. This information is extremely important in case of an emergency.

A
© All Students =

Myiscount  ContsilUs | EmssliBastoy  Ext

37 seectianguage ¥

’,
SKYWARD
Home Account Settings P

Harma Email
Catendar

Sthool Emall
Gragebook

Phone .
Altendznce T Fartly Access Logn
T r——D__ e Pasgword Last Changed.
udent Info Cell v
— s oo DAVID's Erad
Food Service K show Google™ Transiztor n Fam iy Atcess
Sehasiin Cim using a Sereen Reader
AT Olowtne Links whan Focueert
Disclpline T
Foe Sneet Numser
Management suo
Activitlzs Address 2
Homercom T Cooe
Academic Caunty
Higtary
Emali Notifications
Portiolio I Notiteat
ClRetave Daty Attandance Nottcanons for ry studenits] by
Shytert ®eman Owsl message O Ematand Wall Mssage
Health Info Thess are orly avalable for yaur stusents nho are enrolled at AbzaleTord RisdieSerfer Hoh.
Dasceve Graa n9 Emals for my stugentis) (7]

Schocl Cirectary AssgnmentClass Percent Castn
Login Hi row iz

[Claecave Pragress Rapor Emais o my stugentis!
Ooasy O weeny (every Satuntay) @ tionhiy 13stof eacn month)
Thess aze enly asalabie for your stugents whe 3% enoled i Annatsford Nistiz/Ser]ar o

Ve Heath Office Vist Nodizations
mait CWall Mossage U Ema | and Wzl Massage

School Directory

Dl Faray vty I .
‘what informatiGn wauld yau 1IKE (0 Grapiay far s Ty 7
[Oeamiy Address [Jschogi ta each stutest i the By
Oramty Phone Nimber Darace Level ot each student in the family

Guardian Email 2nd Pioné 3rd Phone

*You are able to enter a STUDENT ABSENCE under
“Attendance” then “Enter Absent Request”
(see picture at right).

*You can view your child’s REPORT CARD under
Portfolio (see picture at right).

If you are having problems accessing the website,
please contact your child’s school so we can help you
walk through the site.

Parent involvement in their child(ren)’s education is
the number one factor in a successful student.

We hope that you will take advantage of this software
and that it will help you to be better informed about your
child.

=== Family Access

Hame Attendance

Gradebook

StudeRT Ao
Food Service
Schedule

Discipling

Fee

Management

Aclivities
Homeroom

Academic

s'“w“u' All Students =

Calendar Today's Attendance: Thu Jun 8, 20%

ESPANOL?

If you need translation, you can click on the
“Show Google Translator in Family Access.
Then a “select language” option appears for
you to select correct language.

*To receive EMAIL NOTIFICATION for
Attendance, Grading, Progress Reports,
Food Service and Health Office — check the
box in front.

@

15 were recorded for any of your students.

Description Type Crepted

JNe17: Suarier 3 Aepoa Carg Wed Mar 29, 2017 254am

SOVEAT anvier 2iSamester 2 ‘Repori Cars. Wec Fed 15, 2017 1D 15ar
Health Info MHGTT Curter iscaied Repe Carg e how 28, 7016 #5830

INEAT Crarier 1 Aeport Car2 TuaNzv§ 2016 Vdem
Schod Drecatsy 201510, Cuarter e Sementer2 RepenCard Men Jus 13, 2016 7572m
Login History | Caner Seson Cans M 2pe 11, 2016 12 240

01510, Quarter ZSamester | Repod Card Thu Feb 11,2018 1:55m

SRS Mhanter 1 Rase Sarm Toa 234 36 WHR 3 LTrm
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School District of Abbotsford
510 West Hemlock Street
Abbotsford, Wi 54405

POSTAL PATRON
ECRWSS

31st Annual Abbotsford Dairy Breakfast

Non-Profit U.S. Postage Paid
BULK RATE

Permit No. 57

31st Annual Abbotsford Dairy Breakfast

Date: Sunday, June 2nd

Time: 7:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Cost: $6.00 for adults / $4.00 for kids ages 6-10 / Free under 5

Location: Bender Farms ~ 5769 Reynolds Ave ~ Dorchester, Wi

Directions: 3 miles east of Dorchester on Hwy A, then north 1/2 mile on
Reynolds Ave.

Bussing available from Abbotsford School - Fitness Center Parking Lot.

Basketball Camp

Two-Day Basketball Camp

June 13 and June 14

Two daily sessions, grade specific. Follow link below for more information and
registration.

Ryan Kane basketball Camp for boys and girls entering 6th - 12th grades. Highly
encouraged for those interested in playing high school basketball.

Coach Kane will emphasis fundamentals and offensive concepts, with a special
focus on the pick and roll offense employed by the boys basketball program.

Summer Weightroom

Monday—TFriday Morning 6:30 am— 8:30 am
Monday—Thursday Afternoon 4:00 pm- 6:00 pm

#*Students may lift with adult members during open hours

Did you know?

Abbotsford School District ofters
online payments for your convenience!

Our partnership with e~Fumnds for
Schools will allow you to pay for
your student’s school lunch and fees
from your checking account, debit card
and credit card. Our Fitness Center can
accept online payments as well.

Parents and community members can
access the e~Funds for Schools system
and make one payment for multiple
school activities, and for one or all of
their children, all during a single visit!

To get started, simply visit our website
at:  www.abbotsford.k12.wi.us/. For
student payments click on the Family
Access under the Community fab. For
Fitness Center payments click on Fit-
ness Center under the Community tab.

Log in with your username and pass-
word. If you have any questions on
logging in, please contact your student
building secretary. Click on food ser-
vice, and then click on make a pay-
ment.




